
Notice to the Public 

Our Permit Technicians, Plans Examiners, Support 

Staff and Inspectors will be attending EduCode 

during the week of March 1-5, 2021 

EduCode familiarizes staff with current and pending 

codes from the current code books. 

The Building Department will be open for business during 

the seminar however, staffing levels will be at a reduced 

number for Technicians, Plans Examiners, Inspectors and 

Office Staff.  Please keep this in mind when visiting the 

department. 

**Limited Services as follows: 

 Limited Express Inspections (Same Day will be conducted on an emergency basis only) 

 Regular inspections may be delayed or may have a “Holdover” for the next business day 

 No Express Plan Review  

 Limited OTC reviews 

 

Thank you for your patience and understanding. 

March 1-5, 2021 

Week of EduCode Classes 


